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February 25,1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington D.C. 20555

RE: Revision 5 Physical Security Plan, University of Utah Nuclear Engineering
Laboratory

Dear Sirs:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.4 (iv), I have enclosed the changes to the Physical
Security Plan dated February 25,1994. This documentation, sealed in a separate
envelope labed proprietary security information, is not intended for public disclosure as
stipulated in 10 CFR 2.790 (d)(1).

Please consider this communication as fulfilling the 10 CFR 50.54p (2) requirement to
report changes in the Security Plan. Since these changes do not reduce the
effectiveness of the plan, we are implementing this improved plan in accordance with
the provisions provided in 10 CFR 50.54p.

To avoid duplication of existing material, only pages that were modified are enclosed
with this report. If there are any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
(801) 581-8499.

Respectfully,
i

David M. Slaughter, P'h.D.
Director and Reactor Supervisor
Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
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cc. Marvin Mendonca
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